April 21, 2006

Mr. David Brazil

Marion County Planning and Zoning Board
320 W Santa Fe

Marion, Ks 66861

Dear David:

This letter is reaffirming the voice mail Helen left with you at 8:35a.m. this morning, stating we definitely
want to be on the May agenda regarding the granting the variance at the Marion County Lake, 4 Rock
Road.

We also acknowledge your telephone message this morning stating the application was complete.

According to the letter you sent us on April 11", you are in receipt of our application for the two permits
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and the request for the variance.

Should there be anythmg else-we need to do or give you before the meeting so this can move forward and
be accompllshed at the May meetmg, please advise us.

RobertJ Spachek d
Helen Spachek

PO Box 185
Lincolnville, Ks 66858
620-924-5797--Home
620-924-5224-Office



